COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

24th February, 1926.

Dear Sirs,
With reference to previous correspondence

relative to the motorship “CAP NORD", I shall be glad

to learn whether this vessel is gtill laid up.
1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours ,i"ai thfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,

COFBIHAGEN o




